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PARISH    NOTICES       

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Parish  Priests : 

Fr David Cartwright  

Fr Dean Mathieson 



SACRED HEART PARISH  

PART OF THE BAYSIDE CATHOLIC MISSION 

Frs. David Cartwright and Dean Mathieson, our joint pastors, send out a         

communication each week which is posted on our website along with the weekly 

Bulletin.   Download ‘‘From the Pastors” to see more information on:  

Weekday Masses—the schedule discussed by the Mission Team which  

will start once restrictions have eased sufficiently. 

November—month of Holy Souls: If you would like a Mass offered for deceased 
loved ones you can go to www.baysidecatholicmission.org and the tab ‘Support 
Us’, and indicate in the description section your November Mass intention.  
 

Bayside Mission 2020—where to from here? The series of talks during 
November continue on Thursdays 12,19 & 26 at 7.30pm  
 

Parish 

Confessions will be available this Saturday morning outside Stella 

Maris church, Beaumaris from 10-11am. See letter for details and instructions. 
 

Details on how you can support our Communities.  

see page 4 of this bulletin on how your can support  our parish and priests. 

Updates on recent Zoom meetings with the various groups across the parishes. 
 

The Safeguarding Committee—working to safeguard our communities. 
 

The parishes of the Bayside Mission are committed to a safe and nurturing culture 

for all children, young people and adults in our Church 

SUNDAY MASS :  in addition to the 7 Masses celebrated in Churches in Bayside this weekend, 

due to the very limited numbers that can attend, there will also be one streamed Mass.  

This Mass will be streamed from Stella Maris, Beaumaris. 

To access this Mass, please go to the combined parish website: 

www.baysidecatholicmission.org   There is also a link on the Sacred Heart homepage. 

SACRED HEART PARISH OFFICE: 

Due to relaxation of restrictions, the Parish Office 

will now be partially attended during the week. 

If you need a priest, contact St Joan of Arc 

Brighton on 9593 1703,  

or St Mary’s  Hampton on 9521 0990. 

For any administrative request, please email 

the parish : Sandringham@cam.org.au   

To enrich your attendance in the online 
Mass:  there is an excellent resource prepared 
by the  Australian Bishops to help us partici-
pate in online   liturgy and is easily accessed 
on the  bulletins page on our website. It      
contains all the readings and prayers, along 
with some reflections, and      suggestions for 
personal prayer. It can also be accessed each 
week at:  
https://catholic.org.au/prayathome#Sunday 



COPIES OF THE BULLETIN   
will be available outside the school 
from Friday afternoon  -  at the 
main entrance, and at the two 
Masses this weekend. 
Please pass this on to anyone you 
know who does not have access 
to the internet and would like a 
hard copy of the bulletin. 

Copies of 
this book 
will be 

available 
at the  
Parish  
office  

  
It can also 
be viewed 

on the 
Parish 

website 

There will be 7 Masses across the Bayside Mission this weekend. Due 

to Covid 19  restrictions for each mass there are only 10 people for 

Mass plus the celebrant. Please book for mass at                   

https://www.trybooking.com/eventlist/baysidemasses                       

APPEAL for CLEANING PRODUCTS 
As a result of COVID19 restrictions and the continuing Australian Government denial of support to 
asylum seekers, increasing numbers of these most vulnerable people are now facing poverty and 
destitution.  The Brigidine Asylum Seeker Project helps many of these people with accommoda-
tion, food and other necessities.  Their stocks of cleaning products are very low so we are asking 
parishioners to donate kitchen, bathroom or laundry goods.  You are invited to buy an extra prod-
uct or two with your weekly shopping and put it into the baskets which will be in the foyer of the 
church on the weekends of 8 and 15 November.  Given the limited number of people able to at-
tend Mass, members of the SJG will be in the foyer of the church to accept your donations at each 
Mass (4.30 – 6.30pm Saturday and 8.30 – 10.30am Sunday).   
Cash donations and gift cards would also be most welcome if that is more convenient.   

It is  suggested, while numbers are so limited, 
that you book Mass about once per month. 

https://www.trybooking.com/eventlist/baysidemasses


    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and         

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the         

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

Remember in our prayers 

THE  SICK: Peter Roberts, Martin Cassidy, Kim D’Souza, Maria Rosa Daniela, 

Gabriel Quin, Nancy Camera, Dianne Button, Marissa Daicos, Louise Tonna,  

Garry Murphy, Barbara Mary Jenkins, Paul Parsons, Connell Wescott  

DECEASED:    Domenico Manna, John Mott 

ANNIVERSARIES :  Jack Linard, George Grimmer, Eleanor Hopper, Michael 

Straford, Carmen Sage, Irene Bushell, Viv Straford & Timothy Sim.  

COLLECTION  COUNTERS, CHURCH  PREPARATION  TEAMS       

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS, LECTORS  &  COMMENTATORS  
 

All rosters temporarily suspended     Volunteers not required until further notice.   

The way 
you think is 
not God’s 
way but 
man’s 

Supporting our Parish and Priests 

During this COVID-19 pandemic, we have all been severely impacted and our 
masses and sacraments have stopped. Many parishioners have not been able to 
attend a mass since late March – nearly seven months. However, Parish bills still 
need to be paid and the upkeep of our Priests need to be funded.   

As you are no doubt aware, the first collection at mass -the  Presbytery offering - 
goes to the upkeep of our Priests, including the payment of their stipends.        
The second Planned Giving collection supports the Parish in all of its activities.  

Since the start of this year, the Planned Giving collection has received about half its 
usual amount, mainly due to the established direct debit arrangements with many 
Parishioners, but the Parish’s bills have  continued. As a result, we are forecasting 
to incur a modest loss this calendar year. Thank you to all those Parishioners who 
have        contributed during this COVID-19 time. 

In contrast, the Presbytery Offering has received very little over the past seven 
months with the bank account now containing insufficient money to support our 
Priests over coming months while Church    services are severely restricted.  

If you would like to contribute to the upkeep of our Priests and/or Planned Giving 
via direct debit options on a one-off or ongoing basis, can you please contact   
Adrian Power or Maureen Mutimer at the  Sacred Heart Parish Office by email  
Sandringham@cam.org.au  

Kristin Allen, Chair Parish Leadership Group 

Dominic Keary, Chair, Parish Finance Committee 


